From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 12:53 PM

To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment —-
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 11:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Tammy Cousineau

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

no use writing anything as it states it has been previously approved by the Ontario energy board based on inflation and
other factors for efficiency.

Windsor is already having a hard time keeping up, and | know people are living in their homes with thermostats turned
down to 65-66 degrees just to save money and now they want to increase our rates, there is no winning. we try to be
energy efficient, but it just backfires and rates increase. say no to the increase.

-- Attachment --





